Guidance for NDDB coordination conducted by
the CTDOT’s Office of Environmental Planning

(Note: For State Local Bridge and LOTCIP funded projects, and FLBP with Town oversight in construction, please
see the “Guidance for NDDB ezFile for Town use” on the OEP webpage for guidance for using the NDDB ezFile
system.

The Office of Environmental Planning’s Natural Resource Planning Unit (OEP NRP) is now submitting NDDB
Applications online through CT DEEP’s ezFile portal.

The NRP will be conducting the reviews for State Design Projects and State Consultant Design Projects. In
addition, NRP will perform the review for Federal Local Bridge Projects (FLBP) that will have State oversight in
construction.

Please submit the following information for OEP’s NRP Unit to process the NDDB ezFile review:

e Project Number

e Current Project Description

e Location Map

e Map showing project limits (or any design plans - if available)

e Project Contact information

e Anticipated construction start and end dates

e Any previous NDDB applications or NDDB Determination letters, if they exist

Note: the former NDDB application is no longer needed.

This information should be directed to those listed on the OEP/EPC Distribution List (which can be found on the
OEP’s webpage), and currently lists those noted below:

submit the information to:
Andrew.H.Davis@ct.gov

with a cc to:
Amanda.Saul@ct.gov

Michelle.Roise@ct.gov

DOT-EPC@ct.gov

*** please be sure to check the OEP/EPC Distribution List for any updates on contacts for submittals ***
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